Liz Pulley

From:

Ian Motuel <Ian.Motuel@waverley.gov.uk>

Sent:

09 June 2015 14:58

To:

Neighbourhood Planning

Subject:

Publication of the Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Neighbourhood Plan team,

Thank you for consulting Waverley Borough Council on the Wisborough Green neighbourhood plan. Having reviewed the plan, I can confirm that Waverley does not wish to make any comments to it.

Regards,

Ian Motuel Principal Planner (Policy) Tel: 01483 523458

Email: ian.motuel@waverley.gov.uk



Godalming Surrey, GU7 1HR www.waverley.gov.uk



Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.